RECEIVED

November 7, 2024

City of Kaukauna Attn: Mayor Pentermen 144 W 2nd Street Kaukauna, WI 54130 NOV 122024

A.J.P.

Dear Mayor Penterman and the Common Council,

I am writing to formally submit my resignation from the position of District 4 Alderperson for the City of Kaukauna, effective November 20, 2024.

After thoughtful consideration, my family and I have made the decision to purchase a home in Grand Chute, which necessitates my stepping down from this role. Serving the residents of District 4 and working alongside the dedicated team at the City of Kaukauna has been an incredibly rewarding experience. Over the past 14 years, I have had the privilege of witnessing the growth and development of our community, and I am deeply grateful for the opportunity to contribute to that progress.

I would like to express my sincere appreciation to my colleagues, the residents of Kaukauna, and the entire city organization for your support, collaboration, and the many meaningful experiences I've had during my time in office. It has been an honor to serve the community, and I will cherish the relationships and accomplishments we've achieved together.

Thank you again for the opportunity to be part of such a wonderful city. I look forward to seeing Kaukauna continue to thrive in the years to come.

Sincerely,

Michael Coenen District 4 Alderperson City of Kaukauna